
 

 
 

Board Matters 
September 2022 

 

Dear Sigma Members,  

The board of directors met in-person on Wednesday and Thursday, 14-15 September 2022. Following 
are the outcomes and announcements from that meeting. 

Fiduciary Responsibilities  
The board reviewed and approved the Fiscal Year 22 30 June 2022 statements for Sigma Theta Tau 
International. Statements for the three subsidiaries (Foundation for Nursing, Building Corporation, 
Sigma Marketplace) have been reviewed and approved by their respective boards. 

Membership Report 
The board received a comprehensive report highlighting: 

• Total Membership 
• New Members 
• The Circle 
• Chapter Support & Training Resources 
• Chapter Growth 
• Chapter Activities 

Various other aspects of programming were discussed. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Kenneth W. Dion, PhD, MSN, MBA, RN, FAAN 
2021-2023 President 
 
Nancy Rollins Gantz, PhD, MSN, MBA, RN 
2021-2023 Secretary 


